
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 17, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Thomas G. Paterson 

History Department 

University of Connecticut 

241 Glenbrook Road 

U-Box 103 

Storrs, CT  06269 

 

Dear Professor Paterson: 

 

I left a phone message for you at your home a few minutes ago letting you know that we would be 

sending a package of documents to you today.   The records come from the Joseph Califano records 

at the Department of Defense, and pertain principally to U.S. military planning and projects related to 

Cuba.  

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Tom Samoluk, the Deputy Director of the 

Review Board. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


